
October 23, 2018 
Update on Timeline and AFA Conference 
 
Thank you again to everyone who has reached out to me about the timber project. Just 
as a reminder, the intent of this email update group is to inform you first in regard to any 
information we can share with the public. You will always read it here first. Also, 
remember as the liaison for UA Land for all community engagement efforts, please 
contact me with any questions. 
 
Update on the timeline 
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